
Canton’s Waste 
Hauling Contract



Welcome
• David Norwood, Canton MSD Director
• John Selmi, Canton Public Work’s Manager
• Paul Ruthenberg, PW Municipal Relations Manager

Presenter
Presentation Notes
Thank Keith Butler and cable staff for putting the video together. 



Special Announcement:
• Yard waste collections moved to Saturdays, 

beginning next week (May 13-17).

Presenter
Presentation Notes
Thank Keith Butler and cable staff for putting the video together. 



Waste Hauling Contract
• Current contract expires July 31, 2024.
• RFP issued in September 2023
• Three proposals received:

• Priority Waste
• GFL
• Titan Environmental Solutions



New 95-Gallon Carts
• Priority Waste will begin collecting July 29.
• Collection day will NOT change.
• New carts will be delivered in early July.

• DO NOT use cart before July 29.

• 95-gallon Cart dimensions:
• 33.5” Deep
• 28” Wide
• 44.25” High
• Same footprint as a 32 gallon trash can.
• ADA Compliant



Collection Guidelines
• Beginning July 29, all garbage MUST be placed 

inside the 95-gallon cart.  
• Anything left outside the cart will not be collected.

• Carts broken or damaged during service:
• Carts are under warranty by Priority Waste and will be 

replaced at no cost, as long as homeowner negligence is 
not identified. 

• Parking restrictions:
• Residents must leave at least three feet around the carts in 

order for the mechanical arm to fit around the cart.



Bulk Item Pickup 
• Priority Waste allows two large items per week, no 

special arrangements required.
• Refrigerators and freezers must have all Freon and doors 

removed in order to be collected. 
• 12 rolls of carpeting counts as two 

large items.
• E-waste only accepted at at 

Canton Cleanups.



Recycling and Yard Waste
• There will be no change to the curbside collection 

of recycling and yard waste.
• Recycling carts provided by GFL will now be the property of 

Canton Township. 
• Yard waste guidelines remain                                                               

the same, no containers over                                                            
50lbs or over 32 gallons in size.



65-Gallon Cart Option
• 65-gallon carts will be available for a fee.

• Fee TBD
• Must show proof of need (i.e. handicap sticker or vehicle 

tag)
• MSD Admin will meet with HOA board members to 

determine if complex qualifies for smaller carts due to 
limited storage space.

• Why do I need to pay a fee for a smaller cart?
• Contract is based on the purchase and delivery of 95-gallon 

carts. In order to accommodate residents with physical 
and/or storage challenges, Canton will need to purchase 
65-gallon carts. 



Canton Cleanups
• Priority Waste will continue to provide residents 

with scheduled Canton Clean-up days.
• New location: Van Buren Transfer                                                          

Station, 44135 Yost Road.
• Visit cantonmi.gov/917 for                                                                          

2024 Canton Cleanup Schedule.

http://www.cantonmi.gov/917


QUESTIONS?


	Canton’s Waste Hauling Contract
	Welcome�
	Special Announcement:�
	Waste Hauling Contract�
	New 95-Gallon Carts�
	Collection Guidelines�
	Bulk Item Pickup �
	Recycling and Yard Waste�
	65-Gallon Cart Option�
	Canton Cleanups�
	QUESTIONS?�

